
From: Peter Mas [Pmas@harthosp.org] l 

Sent: Monday, November 05,20123:24 PM 
To: Weidner, Tara 
Subject: RE: Leak test on disposed sources 

Tara-

I phoned RAM Services, left a message asking for a signed copy. 

I will cross-check the BoL to the deleted sources later this wk. 


Thanks again. 

»> "Weidner, Tara" <Tara.Weidner@nrc.gov> 11/5/2012 11:27 AM »> 

I am looking at the paperwork you submitted for the disposal of sources. Do you have a signed copy of the Bill of 
Lading and any documentation that would link the sources you want removed from the license to the items listed on 
the Bill of Lading? 

tara 

From: Peter Mas [mailto:Pmas@harthosp.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 2:03 PM 
To: Weidner, Tara 
Subject: Leak test on disposed sources 

Tara-

I am catching up to your emails. Sorry its taken this long. 

Item A- Addition of AMP's; will have to wait until I get correspondence from the preceptors. I will resubmit the 
proposed AMPs at later date. 

Item B- Sources Disposed 

1. Leak test data for disposals. 

3. Item 6. D: Possession adjust to 1 Curie. 

Item C- Cesium source to NRRON. 
Thanks for the guidance. I will followup with NRRON/ECHN on the licensing matter. 
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